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TSG RAN WG4 would like to inform TSG RAN WG1 that link level simulations in both the up and
down link have started. Simulation assumptions and measurement channels have been defined, and are
referenced in R4(99)437, the report from RAN WG4 adhoc group 01.

TSG RAN WG4 encourages members of RAN WG1 to study this report and highlight any difference in
the assumptions made when compared with the current WG1 specifications. Given the very short
timescales comments should be sent on the RAN WG4 email reflector, with the subject line containing
AH01-UL for the uplink and AH01-DL for the downlink. Members of WG1 who are not registered on
the RAN WG4 reflector can send comments directly to the adhoc chairman Peter Van de Berg
(peter.vandeberg@ecs.ericsson.se) who will circulate them to the group.


